THE UNIVERSITY OF TENNESSEE KNOXVILLE



Oct 17 | 25 Fil 195

Energy, Environment and Resources Center 600 Henley Street, Suite 311 Knoxville, Tennessee 37996-4134 (423) 974-4251 FAX (423) 974-1838

September 30, 1995

Mr. David Adler, Site Manager Former Sites Restoration Division U.S. Department of Energy Building 2714 H, Room 106 P.O. Box 2001 Oak Ridge, Tennesse 37831

Dear Dave:

Enclosed are the final reports entitled, "Public Perceptions of Radioactively Contaminated Site Cleanup: Findings from an Interest and Attitudes Survey at DOE's St. Louis FUSRAP Site" and "Stakeholder Issues in Radioactively Contaminated Site Cleanup: Public Concerns and Radiological Uncertainties at DOE's St. Louis FUSRAP Site." As you know, these reports were sponsored by the UT-DOE Academic Partnership Program which has ended as of September 30, 1995.

Copies of these final reports have been provided to Chuck Jenkins at Bechtel, the St. Louis Task Force Members, and Dave Miller at SAIC.

It has been our pleasure working with you, the staff at Bechtel, and the St. Louis Site Remediation Task Force. Please let us know if we can be of assistance in the future.

Sincerely,

David L. Feldman

Senior Research Associate

cc:

J. Barkenbus, UT/EERC

D. Miller, SAIC with enclosures